
 
  
To: Deputy Headteachers of all schools in Solihull 
 

CHILDREN’S SERVICES AND SKILLS 

Council House, Manor Square 
Solihull, West Midlands  B91 3QB 
Tel: 0121 744 5245  
Email: s47lminter@streetsbrook.solihull.sch.uk  
www.solihull.gov.uk 

 Please ask for: Louise Minter 
 

 Date:  17th September 2018 
 
 
Dear Colleague 
 
Re: Deputy Headteachers’ Conference – Thursday 11th October 2018 
 
We have great pleasure in inviting you to our first Deputy Headteachers’ Conference, 
which is taking place at Ardencote Hotel near Warwick on Thursday 11th October 2018.   
 
The conference is entitled ‘The Three Ts for Education in the 21st Century – Teaching, 
Technology, Transition’ and we are delighted to be welcoming Roy Leighton.  A copy of 
the programme is attached for your reference. 
 
We are delighted to be able to offer a place for each Deputy Head at no charge.  Please 
could you complete the attached booking form and return it to Jane Watts 
(jawatts@solihull.gov.uk) as soon as possible and in any case by Monday 24th 
September so we can establish numbers and ensure there is adequate seating and 
catering. 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate in getting in touch. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you to the conference. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 

L Minter 
Chair of the Solihull Schools Strategic Accountability Board (SSSAB) 
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